
                      
 

   NEWSLETTER N° 2, January 2024 

 

"News from the WE Project: Real World Education - We continue our 

educational journey with enthusiasm!" 

 

 

WE: Real World Education is an Erasmus+ project co-financed by the European Union. 

The project WE: Real World Education has reached a significant milestone with the successful 

conclusion of Work Package 3 (WP3). We would like to share with you the results of the completed 

activities and give you an update. 

Accomplished Results 

In accordance with the set objectives, the partnership completed the following activities, which were 

included in WP3: 

Development of the Inclusive Curriculum: We have created the WE Curriculum on 

Environmental Awareness and Sustainable Development in Adult Education (AE), which includes 

10 modules. This curriculum is designed to develop green skills among low-skilled adults on a 

professional and personal level. 

 



                      
 

Educational and Training Modules: We developed educational modules and provided 

training to AE trainers. These modules improve trainers' teaching skills in the use of inclusive 

methods concerning Environmental Awareness, Climate Change, Sustainable Development and the 

SDGs. 

Equipment of AE Trainers: We provided AE trainers with knowledge and skills to teach low-

skilled adults, promoting sustainable lifestyles and encouraging sustainable community 

management. 

Focus Groups and Curriculum Evaluation: Parallel to the development of the curriculum, 

we conducted in-depth focus groups to evaluate its effectiveness and gather feedback from our 

stakeholders. This evaluation allowed us to further refine the curriculum to better meet the needs of 

our target audience. During this phase, 3-8 local participants from each focus group validated the 

finalised WE Curriculum. Each partner had a meeting with them (online or on-site) to gather their 

feedback on the quality and usefulness of the WE Curriculum. 

After the focus group meetings, the results of their evaluations, together with the evaluations of the 

partners and the external quality expert, were used to further improve the project results. 

Second TPM in Zaragoza - December 2023: We would also like to share that in December 

2023, we successfully conducted the Second Transnational Project Meeting (TPM) in Zaragoza. 

During this meeting, we discussed recent developments in the project, analysed the results of the 

activities carried out and planned the next steps for WP4. 

 

Acknowledgements and Next Steps: We sincerely thank you for your continued support 

and dedication to this project that is having a tangible impact on Adult Education for Environmental 

Awareness and Sustainable Development. We remain available for further information and look 

forward to sharing further progress with you. 

 

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL MEDIA: 

 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100090723957998 

 

Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/we_worldeducation/ 

 

LinkedIn: https://www.linkedin.com/company/91061243/admin/feed/posts/ 
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